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I have been unable to successfully submit my objection submission on the SRV here in Port Stephens fir a 66% increase in rates
over 7 years. please accept this as an objection to any rate rise in my LGA, it is ill planned and over 70% of community
objected to its proposal and 2000 people voiced concerns ! this would cause severe damage to our community and health and
well-being and dates of DV and mortgage defaults will rise as is unemployment ! Jenny Battrick





